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November 2, 2012

Ms. Regena Bronson

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
1329 Alum Spring Road

Suite 202

Fredericksburg, VA 22401

RE: North Anna Power Station, Proposed Unit 3, Department of Army Permit No.
10-V1256/NAO-2008-2534, Submittal of Federally Listed Threatened and
Endangered Species Survey Reports

Dear Ms. Bronson:

In accordance with Special Condition 1 under Threatened and Endangered Species in
Department of the Army Permit No. 10-V1256/NAO-2008-2534 issued to the North Anna
Power Station Unit 3 Project on September 27, 2011, Dominion is submitting documentation
that a survey for the federally listed Sensitive Joint Vetch (SJV) was conducted on August
27, 2012 at the Walkerton Landing site on the Mattaponi River. The survey results show that
SJV is not present within the survey area at the Walkerton Landing site. In addition, a
Submerged Aquatic Vegetation (SAV) re-survey was also conducted at the Walkerton
Landing site on September 6, 2012. The SAV survey results show that there are no SAV
species of concern within the survey area at the Walkerton Landing site. These results are
consistent with the previous survey conducted in 2010.

If you have any questions regarding the attached survey reports, please contact Kim
Lanterman at 804-273-3051 or Kimberly.Q.Lanterman@dom.com.

Sincerely,

Dusiti. &t

Robert M. Bisha
Director
Environmental Business Support
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